
  July 15, 2021 

 
 
Dear Board Members, 
 
I am formally resigning from my role as the Community Board member. I have recently 
taken on a new career that unfortunately doesn’t allow me the time to be at meetings 
anymore and wouldn’t be fair to you all to continue in my current position. I wish I had 
the flexibility, but with my new profession I work much longer days and weeks now.  
 
I do want to thank all the members on the board that have made my experience so 
enjoyable and for everything you have taught me in my short time. You are all so 
resilient and passionate and I’ve been inspired by each of you more than you know. It 
makes me feel so blessed to know that Crosslake has community members that care so 
deeply for the success of our youth and community well-being. What you do is so 
important so thank you from the bottom of my heart. Crosslake is my home and I will 
always be a supporter of the charter school in any way I can be.  
 
I am always a phone call, text or email away and hope to stay in contact with you all.   
 
Best, 
Maggie  
 
Maggie Heggerston 
maggieheggerston@gmail.com 
218-839-9041 
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